
 

A little mouse told me to visit the 

Kinder Farmhouse 
During the Holidays 

Sat, 1 Dec 2018 from 10 AM – 3 PM 
Sat, 8 Dec 2018 from 11AM – 3 PM 
Sun, 9 Dec 2018 from 11 AM – 3 PM 
Sat, 12 Jan 2019 from 11 AM – 3 PM  
 

 

The Friends of Kinder Farm Park 
Historical Society invites you to step 
back in time and visit the Kinder 
Farmhouse Museum during the 
holidays.  Various Garden Clubs of Anne 
Arundel County will adorn the 
farmhouse with decorations for the 
Holidays and our docents will tell you 
about Henry and Hilda Kinder and their 
eight children that called this 
farmhouse their home. 

Admission to the farmhouse is free; 
however, park gate fees still apply. 
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